Board of County Commissioners * Escambia County, Florida

Paul R. Nobles/Purchasing Manager
Office of Purchasing

April 15, 2019
To: All Known Prospective Bidders

Addendum Number 1:

RE:  Specification PD 18-19.038, Lubrication Products

All:
This notice is to provide for Acknowledgement of Addendum 1.
The following questions were provided; Responses in RED

Question 1. Is the brand of Kendall the only one that can be used? Kendall is not the only brand
that can be quoted. Any manufacturer’s product which meets the product specification
will be acceptable.

Question 2. Do I need to quote the items that have (0) yearly usage also? Yes, quote the
items.

Question 3. If a substitute is available to quote, would you like me to attach Product Data
Sheets? Yes, please provide sheets.

This Addendum Number 1 is furnished to all known prospective Bidders. Please sign and return
one copy of this Addendum, with original signature, with your proposal as an acknowledgement
of you having received same. You may photo copy for your record.

Sincerely,
Buzz Roggenbuck
Sr. Purchasing Coordinator

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 1:

SIGNED:

COMPANY:

213 South Palafox Place, 274 Floor * Pensacola, Florida 32502
P.0. Box 1591 * Pensacola, Florida 32591-1591 Wil eSCa
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